

## O.L. Smith Field Trip Permission Slip

## Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are taking Smith Middle School students to Ford Field and take part in the Friends of the Rouge project. This project will consist of taking samples of water and running tests on them to measure the quality and health of the river. We will be conducting this study on 5/22/2019. Our plan is to depart O.L. Smith Middle School at 8:00 a.m. and return around 2:30 p.m. Your child will be transported by bus. If you would like your child to join us, please return the permission slip below by Monday, May 13. Students are not required to attend.

\*I understand reasonable precautions will be taken in safeguarding my child and will not hold the Dearborn Board of Education or any of its employees responsible.

Mr. Baiz & Mrs. Savage	•	
313 -827- 2802		
My child		can attend the field trip to Ford
Field on Wednesd	day, May 22 <sup>nd</sup> at	t 8:00am.
Parent/Guardian		Date
Phone Number	1.703/17	

Thank You for your support!!